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 Reading Trophy 

Well done to Meagan, Katie, Ashley and Cerys who each received 

the reading trophy this week. 

 

30th June 2017 

Stickers This Week 

Well done to the following children who each received a sticker in assembly, re-

member to ask them why. 

Class 1— Charlotte, Maddison, Chase, Joshua, Hannah and Liam. 

Class 2— Issabella, Olivia RH, Georgia, Ryan, Leo and Megan. 

Class 3 – Ashley, Grace  S, Elliot, Emily W, Emily L and Manos. 

Sumdog 

Townley’s July Challenge begins at 8am tomorrow 

and finishes at 20.30 on 19th July. It would be 

amazing if every child took part. 

Sumdog is a fun way to learn and reinforce maths 

and English skills. We pay for every child in the 

school to have home access to this as we feel Sumdog adds to their learning op-

portunities. We hope that you value this home learning opportunity and will en-

courage your child to spend a few minutes everyday playing on it. If you have 

any difficulties accessing Sumdog at home please come and see me and I will 

try to assist you. If you do not have internet access we can arrange for your 

child to log in at school if you wish. 
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Diary Dates 

3/7– All year 6 at Neale-Wade Sports Festival  2.30pm Class 2 assembly-All 

welcome (see below) 

6/7—New Reception children in 9-11am. Small School Athletics at Lionel Wal-

den 1.00pm selected children. 

7/7-FOTS Cake Sale—we would be grateful for donations of cakes. 

12/7– Pre-School Sports Day 2pm 

18/7-Sports Day (1.15pm) this is a new date due to the building work. Bring 

your own chairs! FOTS will be selling refreshments.  

20/7– End of Term Party for children 4.30—6pm. 

21/7– Pre-school Graduation 9.15am 

Read to Succeed 

Year 4s will be bringing home a photograph consent form for Stephan Barclay 

MP,  as they have been taking part in the Read to Succeed initiative he has 

been running. Please return these to the school office on Monday so we know 

who has given consent for their photograph to be used. 


